
GUESTS OUR TEAM

We have implemented a few "House Protocols" to ensure the safety of our

patrons & staff alike.  We look forward to serving you in the safest way

possible.

House
Protocols

We suggest you make a

reservation prior to your

arrival.  

Walk-ins are required to wait 6

feet apart from each party.

All guests are required to wear

a face covering when entering

and circulating through the

restaurant.

We encourage you to wash

your hands and/or use the

hand sanitation stations

provided at the front and

through out the restaurant.

 

 

 

 

 

Our crew is required to wear a

masks during the duration of

their shift.

The use of gloves is required

when clearing a table.

Our staff is required to wash

their hands after interaction

with a table.

One crew member is on

Sanitation duty per shift. 

 Sanitizing windows, entrance,

and bathrooms every hour.

All tables are properly

sanitized after a party leaves.

 

 

 

 

Stay Safe!


